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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, October 05, 2017 2:15 PM
To: 'Julie Kaplan'
Subject: RE: Request to be included as interested party for PSC docket number 20170215

Good afternoon Ms. Kaplan, 
 
Per your request, we have added Sierra Club as interested persons to Docket 20170215. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Julie Kaplan [mailto:julie.kaplan@sierraclub.org]  
Sent: Thursday, October 05, 2017 1:08 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Diana Csank 
Subject: Request to be included as interested party for PSC docket number 20170215 
 
Hello, 
Can you please include Sierra Club and my contact information below as an interested party in the PSC's 
hurricane preparedness and response docket number 20170215?  Thank you very much. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Julie Kaplan 
Sierra Club 
Senior Attorney 
Environmental Law Program 
50 F Street NW, Eighth Floor 
Washington, D.C 20001 
Phone: 202 548 4592 
Email: Julie.Kaplan@sierraclub.org 
 
CONFIDENTIAL LEGAL COMMUNICATION/WORK PRODUCT 
This e-mail may contain privileged and confidential attorney-client communications and/or confidential attorney work product. If you 
receive this e-mail inadvertently, please notify me and delete all versions from your system.  
 




